Marguerite Lockard

From: Marguerite Lockard

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2006 4:19 PM

To: Jim Breman; Kay Flynn

Cc: Daniel Lee; Bill McNulty; Patsy White; Rosanne Gervasi

Subject: RE: Notice of intent to request confidential treatment of document 08519-06 by Florida

Progress, Docket No. 060198-El

Per this document, I will return Confidential Document No. 08519-06 to the company.

When the revised information is filed with the Commission it will be given a new document number.

Thanks.

From: Jim Breman

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2006 4:17 PM

To: Kay Flynn; Marguerite Lockard

Cc: Daniel Lee; Bill McNulty; Patsy White; Rosanne Gervasi

Subject: Notice of intent to request confidential treatment of document 08519-06 by Florida Progress, Docket

No. 060198-EI

Please forward as necessary.

Florida Progress staff decided to picked the document after discussions with PSC staff.

Florida Progress staff will provide a revised document on or about 9/28/06 containing, in concept, comparable
but different information.

Whether the same document number can be used for the revised document [ don't know. CcMP
Regardless, the current document is of no further use to PSC staff and can be returned to Florida Peqgggss.
Daniel Lee is returning document 08519-06 to CCA. R —

CTR
Thanks. | ECR
Jim Breman R —
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